
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: December 04, 2023 

 
Our ref: ROBI/CoSec/2023-12-01 

 
The Chairman          
Bangladesh Securities and Exchange Commission 
Securities Commission Bhaban 
Plot # E-6/C, Agargaon  
Sher-E-Bangla Nagar, Dhaka-1207 

 
Subject: Material Information Regarding Address Change 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Greetings from Robi Axiata Limited (“Robi”). 
 
This letter is to notify that our corporate office has moved to a new location. The details of the new address are 
provided below:  
 
Robi Corporate Office  
The Forum, 187, 188/B Bir Uttam Mir Shawkat Sarak, Tejgaon 
Dhaka – 1208, Bangladesh 
 
You are requested to kindly change your records accordingly and direct all future correspondence to the new 
address from now onwards. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
ROBI AXIATA LIMITED 
  

 
 
Mohammed Shahedul Alam 
Company Secretary 
 
 
Copy to: 1. Dhaka Stock Exchange (DSE) Limited 
 2. Chittagong Stock Exchange (CSE) Limited 
 3. Central Depository Bangladesh Limited (CDBL) 

 
 
 
 


